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Notice of Change in Zoom Link for the Premiere Horizon Alliance Corporation 2020 Annual 
Stockholders’ Meeting 
 

Please be advised that the Annual Meeting of the Stockholders of PREMIERE HORIZON ALLIANCE 
CORPORATION (the “Company” or “PHA”) will be held virtually by remote communication or in absentia 
on Thursday, December 17, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. at Pasig City. Due to the COVID-19 situation and for the 
health and safety of the stockholders, the meeting will be conducted virtually. 

The NEW ACCESS LINK is as follows: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_OVmJZ-P-SeGQxSRBv5H9pw 

Everyone attending will be required to register their attendance using the link above. Attendees will be 
asked to provide the following information: 

First Name 
Last Name 
Email Address 
Confirmation of Email Address 

 
After clicking the Register Button, the registrant will receive a message that says, “Webinar Registration 
Approved”. You will then be given access to the meeting. The same access link will also be sent to your 
registered email address. Registration for attendance will be accepted until December 17, 2020 
(Thursday) at 12PM.  
 


